
For more information, please contact Dr. Julie Baisden at JBaisden@fsu.edu 

 
The Florida Center for Reading Research is pleased to partner with the Florida Department of 
Education to host an informational webinar to support districts and schools with implementing 
the Reading Tutoring K-3 Student Program. The information presented in this two-hour training 
has been compiled and developed to help districts, school-based practitioners, and stakeholders 
in a guided process of planning and implementing a state-funded reading tutoring program for 
students who need additional support in early literacy. 

 

 Part 1 
Developing and Deploying an 

Evidence-Based Reading 
Tutoring Program 

Part 2 
Effective and Evidence Based 

Practices for Tutoring 
Students 

Date, Time, and 
Duration 

April 13, 2022  
Time: TBD 
Duration: 60 minutes  

April 13, 2022 
Time: TBD 
Duration: 60 minutes 

Structure and Modality 
for Delivery 

A two-hour webinar will be hosted online through registration with 
FCRR. 

Targeted Audience(s) Up to 5 attendees: District 
Level Literacy Leaders, 
Curriculum Developers K-3, or 
Professional Learning 
Representative K-3 

Up to 5 attendees: District 
Representatives that will train 
school site representatives in the 
training process of K-3 Tutoring  

Content Focus Understanding elements of a 
tutoring program, effective 
practices for tutoring, and tools 
available to support 
implementation/decision 
making.   
 
Note: This webinar will be 
designed to inform participants 
who will administer the 
program.  

Understanding the role of a 
reading tutor, how students learn 
to read, effective practices for 
tutoring, and where to find 
resources.  
 
Note: This webinar will be 
designed as a Train-the-Trainer, 
so that district-level program 
administrators can redeliver it 
locally to tutors and other 
appropriate staff. 

Resources and 
Materials Provided  

Recorded Webinar, PowerPoint, links to literature, and videos for 
training tutors will be housed on the FCRR website for later use.  
 
Ongoing support will be provided through FCRR by contacting 
JBaisden@fsu.edu. 


